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The legend of Ukrainian football, a former excellent player
Andriy Shevchenko, can lead the Polish national team.

The final decision has not yet been made. The Polish Football
Union plans to announce the name of the new head coach of the
national team on 31 January. But Ukrainian Andriy Shevchenko
is one of the main candidates.

In the past, a talented player and the brightest star of
Ukrainian football, Andriy Shevchenko has been working as a
coach for the past six years. As a mentor of the Ukrainian
national team, he achieved good results, bringing the team
into the top 10. True, “lady luck” played a certain role in
the victories of the team. But she, as they say, loves the
strong. One way or another, but the victory of the team is the
merit of the coach. But they also ask the head coach for
losses.

In this regard, his short career in the Italian “Genoa” turned
out  to  be  a  failure.  Only  in  the  fall,  the  Ukrainian
specialist headed the Italian club, and on January 15 he was
fired from the post of head coach. Moreover, without paying
the promised compensation of 20 million euros.

The Italian career of Andriy Shevchenko obviously did not work
out. Here, someone blames the coach, and someone is looking
for excuses for him. The Ukrainian came to lead “Genoa” at a
difficult time for the club. He had no experience at the club
level. The team was in decline. “Genoa’s” style of play is
defensive, while Shevchenko practices an aggressive offensive
style. The result is three draws and six defeats in nine
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matches.

In the case of employment in the Polish national team, the
Ukrainian turner is already waiting for the first test on
March 24 – a game with the Russian team in the play-offs for
entering the World Cup in Qatar.

The  head  of  the  Polish  Football  Union,  Cesary  Kulesha,
promised  Andriy  Shevchenko  that  in  the  event  of  an
unsuccessful game with Russia, he would not be fired, but
would lead the national team in the League of Nations.

I hope that the upcoming game will not be perceived in a
political context. And I would like to wish the Ukrainian good
luck in Poland.

The winners are not judged, but the losers are questioned. In
this context, against the backdrop of political background,
the upcoming game for the novice Ukrainian coach may become
especially important.
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